
  Although I cannot say that I have had experience of extreme weather events, 
at 70 y.o., I need help preparing for them.

I work in local government and believe that rural Australia is showing signs 
of being effected by a warmer, drier climate, especially emergency services.

Many rural communities are not prepared for extreme weather events and 
climate trends, including electricity, water, transport, telecommunications, 
health, agriculture.

The resources needed by emergency services to prevent and respond to extreme 
weather events are non-existent in rural Australia.

Roger Seccombe




